
From: Rene Murai [mailto:rmurai@mwbm.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 07, 2008 3:41 PM 
To: Comments 
Cc: jcurran@flabarfndn.org 
Subject: "RIN # 3064-AD37" 
 
I urge Congress and/or the FDIC to expand the TLPG to provide full coverage for IOLTA 
accounts, regardless of dollar amount, 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Rene V. Murai 
Murai Wald Biondo & Moreno, P.A. 
Two Alhambra Plaza 
Penthouse 1B 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
Telephone: 305-444-0101 ext 202 
Fax: 305-444-0174  
Cell: 305-542-0131 
Email: rmurai@mwbm.com 

************************************************************************************************ 

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure  

To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained in this 
communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) 
avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any 
transaction or matter addressed herein.  

The information contained in this electronic mail is personal and confidential and is intended only for the person or persons 
named above. This message and the information contained in this electronic mail may be an attorney-client communication and 
therefore may be subject to the attorney-client privilege. If the reader of this message is not the recipient named above or an 
authorized agent of such recipient responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have 
received this electronic mail in error, and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone or electronic mail and 
delete the original message or any copy thereof, whether electronic or hard copy. Thank you.  

 
 


